
Support of House Concurrent Resolution 3009 

I Carson Schell, am in support for moving North Dakota Share the Road week form the third 

week of June to the Second week of May since on average the amount of Cyclists on the road are 

higher during the second week of May.  Due to the amount of excitement during this time of year 

we believe the message would be not only better received but also inform riders and drivers 

earlier which will affect the entire year.  

Respectfully, 

Carson Schell 

Val’s Cyclery 

 


